
Notice of the Council and the Management Board of the JSC Ditton pievadķēžu rūpnīca  

 

 

On June 28, 2022 a notice “Завод приводных цепей Ditton продаст часть активов” (“Ditton 

pievadķēžu rūpnīca will sell part of its assets) was published on the website grani.lv (published by 

MEDIASTRIMS, Ltd.). 

 

The Council and the Management Board inform investors, shareholders and participants of the 

financial instruments market, as well as the Issuer's partners, that this information is a subjective 

opinion of the website publishers, it was published without its accommodation with the Issuer and 

contains false information. 

 

The Council and the Management Board ask participants of the financial market and the Issuer's 

partners to rely on the information provided by the Issuer. 

 

 

 

Council, Management Board 

 


